CONSUL AUSTRALIAN CONSULATE GENERAL
HO CHI MINH CITY

7 March 2013

To Whom It May Concern

This letter confirms that Prime Construction & Trading Co., Ltd was
successfully selected by the Australian Government through a public tender
process in 2011, for a three thousand square metre office construction and
fit out for the Australian Consulate-General’s new offices in Ho Chi Minh
City.

As the main contractor, Prime Construction was responsible for all aspects
of the project which, due to the nature of the Consulate’s operations,
included some very technical and difficult construction requirements which
were successfully addressed.

The Australian Government prescribed a very short project completion time,
which Prime Construction successfully achieved, whilst maintaining a high
standard of workmanship and quality.

Prime Construction demonstrated a high level of professionalism and
respect, especially when dealing with the multiple Australian Government
representatives and the Australian Government’s work health and safety
requirements throughout the construction process.

Since completion of the initial project, Prime Constructions has become the
major contractor used by the Australian Consulate-General for all building
and property related works both at the Consulate and at the Consul
General’s residence.

Yours sincerely,

B

Richard Waller
Consul & Senior Administration Officer

Australian Consulate General, Floor 20 Vincom Building, 47 Ly Tu Trong, District 1, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietham
Telephone: 84 8 3521 8100 Facsimile: 84 8 3521 8101



